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On June 10, 2025, Precision Endodontics of Raleigh discovered that our email account had been accessed by an unknown entity and that phishing emails were sent out to a small part of our prior contact list.  In addition, our contact list of names and email addresses were compromised by the unknown entity. No evidence exits to suggest that there has been any attempt to misuse any of the information.  

What Information Was Involved

For our patients, first and last names and email addresses were viewed. 

What We Are Doing

We have implemented additional safeguards to improve data security on our web server infrastructure. We are taking additional steps to protect patient related data from theft or similar criminal activity in the future. 

Again, at this time, there is no evidence that your information has been misused

For More Information


Please call  our office for assistance or for any additional questions you may have. 























